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Meeting Notes – 8th June 2016 
 
Nottingham City Learning Disability                             and 
Autism Partnership Board   
 
 
 

 

 
We use a paperclip symbol when there is extra 
information with these notes or on the SPLAT website: 
http://www.nottingham-splat.weebly.com 
 

  

 
Welcome 
 22 people came to the meeting. 

 

Introductions 
Everyone said their name and the group or organisation 
they speak for. 

 

 
The list of people who came to the meeting and people 
who said they could not come. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Actions from last time 
 
Most things we said we would do are covered in the 
updates. 
 

 
We now have an information checklist. We would like 
organisations to say how they will use this to give people 
information to make decisions. 
 
Carers are being asked to do lots of things so the groups 
we already have will talk to their members about Splat 
and make sure we hear their ideas. 
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Meeting Notes 

Nottingham City Partnership Board -18th February 2014 
 
!

 

Welcome 
 
Dave, Ken and Annie from VOX said 
hello. 

 

Dave said VOX will be supporting the 
Partnership Board for 3 years. 
This meeting was to agree new ways to 
work. 

!

name

 

Introductions  
 
26 people were at the meeting. 
Everyone said their name and which 
groups they could link with to make the 
partnership board work well. 

name

 

At the end of these notes there is a list of 
people who came and people who 
could not come. 

!

 

Feedback from the Big Listening Day                
Most people agreed the main things we 
need to think about. 

 

• Make sure we have a strong 
partnership Board 
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Splat report and celebration 
The Working Group said we need more time to really 
involve them in planning the celebration. 
 

We will have the celebration in October or November. 
Martin Jackaman will host a planning group.  
 
 
Annie and Ken will send the report in early July. It will 
have links to presentations and reports on the Splat 
website. 
 
 
Cllr Jackie Morris now has time to be the Splat Chair.  
Ken will talk to her about the best way to be involved. 
 
 

 

 
Information checklist 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
Work and Health - update 
    
 

  
Claire said the Big Work Group will become part of the 
Council’s Whole Life and Disability work.  
 
Jake Jacobs is leading this. He would like to come to a 
Listening Day to talk about how to work together. 
 

  
Liz used Splat’s ideas in the Health and Wellbeing 
Strategy. She will add in the ideas from the CCG focus 
group. 
 

 

	

SPLAT  
and people with Learning Disabilities 

ANNUAL REPORT  2015 -16 
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Advocacy - update 

  
The new City and County advocacy service for heath 
and social care will start in October 2016. 
 
Advocates must have the right training and skills. 
 
They will only give statutory advocacy (advocacy the 
law says people must have).  
The service will tell people who cannot get advocacy 
about other organisations that could support them. 
 
The Councils and CCGs have money for 2 years to 
support people who cannot get advocacy. They will 
work with carers and self-advocates to think about how 
to use this. 
 
We talked about this at the Advocacy Day – one idea is 
to have ‘Advocacy Champions’ in services. 
 

 

 
Things we voted and agreed about advocacy: 
 
 
• People agreed we need clear information about the 

advocacy service and how to contact them. 
 
 
• Rasool will talk about the contract at the September 

Board and talk about advocacy training for staff. 
 
 
• Splat will be involved in saying how the service is 

working and what it feels like for people who use it. 
 
 
• Rasool will ask the new advocacy service to come to 

the listening Day in October. 
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Autism Co-production Group - update 
 
 

  
The website is up now and a small group of people will 
work on what goes on it. 
 

  
City Council staff and other organsiations are doing  
‘e-learning’ training about autism. 
 
The group are looking at other ways to get involved in 
training. 
 
The group will do a survey to ask what people think 
about it. 
 

  
In July there will be a training video on the City Council 
website. 
 
 
In September there will be training for GPs 
 

 
 

 

 
 
New Website Directory 
 
 

  

Amy Groom talked about the new directory website 
which will start in October – it will be like ‘Tripadvisor’ to 
help people choose services’. 
 
The Council has learnt from the problems with Choose 
My Support. 
Amy wants to make sure this website is easy to use and 
will involve Splat in checking this. 

WWW 
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Fasttrack - update 

 
Fasttrack is a government plan to help people get good 
care and support in the community.  

  
Rachel said the CCG project will look at 6 things: 
 
1. Working together to keep people safe and stop them 

having to go back into hospital 
 

2. Community support to stop people going into hospital 
 

3. Trying out a community crisis team for one year 
 

4. Finding out what staff need to know so the CCG plans 
the right training  
 

5. Money to pay for the right care and support (using 
things like personal budgets) 
 

6. Communication and involving people – finding out 
what people think. Groups to check the CCG is doing 
the things people need. 

 
 

Things we agreed about Fasttrack: 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

• The police should be involved – they are looking at 
how to support people properly 

 
• Rachel or a member of the team will feed back at the 

Listening Day -about how SPLAT can be involved. 
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Safe places - update 

 Denise said they advertised Safe Places on the trams. 
 
There is information on the DVD and the SPLAT website. 
 
There will be a short ‘trailer’ advertising Safe Places at 
the cinema. 
 
Denise is working on a map to show where Safe Places 
are and tell people about them. She will show this to 
people at the Listening Day. 
 
She wants to know whether people would use a Safe 
Places phone app. There is a link to the questions in 
these notes. 
 
Self-advocates do training to help people understand 
learning disability. There is information about the July 
workshop with these notes. 
 

  

• Link to the Safe Places survey 
 

• Link to information about Learning Disability 
Awareness workshops 

 
 

  
 
Vulnerable adults plan update 
 

 We used information from Splat reports and 
presentations to answer the questions. 
 
Alan Lowen is working on the plan.  He said the ideas 
were really helpful. He said Jim did a great job on an 
easier to read version of the paper in a short time. 

 

?
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CCG Plan – what people said 
 

 

Nottingham City Clinical Commissioning Group is looking 
at the most important things to work on for the next 4 
years. 

 

Some members of Splat went to a meeting. They said 
what they think is good and what could be better. 

 

Anthony and Ian showed a presentation from the 
Working Group and a video about treating patients well. 

 
 
What we agreed about the CCG Plan 

 

  
• The CCG meeting was a good way to involve people. 

Some consultations are not so good.  
We will talk about this at the next Listening Day. 
 

 
• We will send Owen Anthony from the CCG a copy of 

the presentation and ask him to come to a meeting 
to talk about how they will use our ideas in their plan. 

 
  

Presentation - what people said about the CCG Plan 
 

Video – Testing my Patience 
 
CCG Survey 
 

 

?
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Community Based Health Services 
 

  

Della said the NHS need to save money but still give a 
good service. 
 
There were 9 small teams in Nottinghamshire and 
Nottingham City 
 
Now there are 4 bigger teams. 
 

  
Della said things would not change much for the City. 
 
 

It means all the staff are together in one place with 
senior staff to support less experienced staff. 
 
 
Kate said she will make sure people work together in the 
same way. 
 

  
What we agreed about Community Health Services 

 
  
• Self-advocates were worried about the changes but 

understood it better when Della explained it. 
 
 

• Della will show their video to the NHS Board. 
 
 
• Della will involve Splat in checking how things are 

going and talk to us if they need to make changes. 
 

  

• Della’s report – Community Based Health Services 
• Working Group Presentation - Community Based 

Health services 

?
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News-round 

 Learning Disability Week (20th – 26th June) 
 
The theme this year is Friendships and relationships. 
 

Splat will start a ‘What’s on’ section on the website. 
Please send us links for activities, clubs and groups that 
Jim can add to this. 
 
The CCG will use the week to show what they are doing 
and how relationships can help keep people safe. 
 

 Trevor said NHS England and the Royal Pharmaceutical 
Society want to stop adults with learning disabilities 
being given strong drugs to calm them down. 
This is a link to the work: 
 http://www.pharmaceutical-journal.com/your-rps/rps-
joins-forces-with-professional-bodies-to-tackle-
chemical-restraint-prescribing/20201242.article 
 

  
FREE Care Act Training 
The County Council has given Percurra money to do 
more of this training. 
 

  
Autism Event 
This will be at the Council House on 28th September from 
3.30pm. 
As this is right after the Board meeting we might have to 
meet a little earlier. 
 

 

Tim said Metropolitan’s Include Service has funding for 
another 3 years  
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2016-2017 SPLAT Board Meetings 
 
Wednesday 28th September 2016 
 
Wednesday 7th December 2016 
Wednesday 8th March 2017 
 
All 12.30 – 3.30pm at The Council House 
 

 
 
Please email Ken to find out more: 
splat@voxcommunityinterest.org 
My account 
07814 712367 

 
 


